

Newsletter Date 17th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you so much for all of the information that your shared with the poverty proofing team in North Tyneside. Once they have collected all information they will provide us with a report that we will use to ensure that we are doing every possible thing to help your children.

## **School Uniform**

Just a reminder that earrings are not part of our uniform policy. Please ensure that earrings are not worn for school.

#### Friends of Christ Church

Next week I will send some information out to ask if any of you would like to support us with a Friends of Christ Church Group. The group will support us with fundraising across the whole school.

# **Parents Evening**

Parents evening will be held week beginning 4th October. Due to current restrictions, we will give parents the choice of a face to face, virtual or telephone meeting. Information will be sent out next week.

## Harvest Festival

Harvest festival celebrations will begin on the 27th September. We are still organising how it can be done in a covid secure way. Any donations will be gratefully received and donations will be given to Nitebite.

I hope you have a lovely weekend,

See you Monday,

Mrs Bradford



# Macmillan Fundraising Day

On Friday 8th October we will be holding a cake sale for children in school. This will be done in a covid secure way held throughout the day.

If anyone would like to support us by providing shop bought cakes that we can use in our sale please see the school office.

The day will also be none uniform for a donation of £1.